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Sent: 16 March 2022 14:47
To:
Subject: 3/2021/0660 and 3/2021/0661 Haweswater Aqueduct Resilience Programme
Attachments: EIA Addendum Notification.pdf

Dear Sir/ madam, 
 
In line with legislation Ribble Valley Borough Council are bound to inform the Secretary of State when receiving 
planning applications which are accompanied by an Environmental Statement. An application has been received 
from United Utilities for the above sites. Our initial email notification was sent to you on 3 November 2021. 
 
Please note that additional information has been submitted in relation to the above applications (which were 
originally received on 23rd June 2021). The additional information is an addendum to the Environmental Statement 
providing supplementary information. A summary of the additional information submitted has been provided by the 
applicant and is available to view online. 
 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planx downloads/21 0660 Feb Cover Letter.pdf 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planx downloads/21 0661 Jan Cover Letter.pdf 
 
The complete list of documents associated with this planning application can be found on the Ribble Valley Borough 
Council website by following the links below: 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx details.php?appNumber=3%2F2021%2F0661 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx details.php?appNumber=3%2F2021%2F0660 
 
If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact John Macholc, Head of Planning Services on 

 or planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 
Tel 01200 414499 email planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 




